
Parking Reminder…  Please park in the designated areas only 
 
  
It is the time of year to remind everyone about the snow removal policy. Snow removal when 
necessary , typically begins in the early A.M. before many people arrive for normal working 
hours. Parking in the designated areas allows snow plows room to navigate without obstacles 
reducing the potential for snowplow to vehicle incidents. All state, federal  and any privately 
owned should park overnight only in the areas designated and marked on the map below, the 
map will be posted in the Overley building bulletin board across from the mailboxes and in the 
USDA reception desk area. Please have all vehicles  moved to the overnight parking areas (1-4) 
as soon as possible…Note: Area 1 is for state vehicles only and Area 2 is for USDA vehicles. 
No vehicles will be allowed to park overnight on the north end of the north parking lot during the 
snow season as that area is the main area where  snow is plowed to and piled.   

  

Please remember that personal vehicles left overnight because of trips should also be parked in 
those designated areas during the snow season. I you have a private vehicle stored on campus 
please take it home. If you have state vehicles that you do not anticipate using during the winter 
it would be advantageous to park them at another site out of the snow plowing operations. 

  

The North Parking lot and the lot used by administrative/office staffs will be the first priorities for 
snow plowing, the parking lot in front of the Entomology and Soils buildings will be next in the 
prioritization. 

  

Your continued cooperation during the snow season (November through March) is appreciated. 

  

  



 
  

 
Jerry Moreland 

 


